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The American Hospital Association applauds today’s proposal that takes significant 
strides toward reducing out-of-control drug prices, which continue to place patients and 
the providers who care for them at risk. Outrageous drug prices force too many patients 
into rationing their drugs or leaving their prescriptions unfilled. America’s hospitals and 
health systems see the consequences first hand: patients coming back through our 
doors sicker than when they left. Not only do our patients feel it at the pharmacy 
counter, but the high cost of drugs threatens the ability of hospitals and health systems 
to acquire needed drugs for patients in their care. 

We look forward to further reviewing today’s proposal and continuing to work with the 
Administration and the Congress to make progress on lowering drug prices. 
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